
 
 

 

July 4th, 2025 
 

CFECapital reports information regarding the credit rating downgrade of its 
trustee CI Banco S.A., Institución de Banca Múltiple 

 
Mexico City, Mexico, July 4, 2025. – CFECAPITAL, S. DE R.L. DE C.V., a subsidiary of the 
Federal Electricity Commission and manager of CFE FIBRA E, informs that, pursuant to 
Article 50, Section III, Subsection g) of the Issuers’ Single Circular issued by the 
National Banking and Securities Commission, a relevant event has occurred related to 
the trustee of CFE FIBRA E. 
 
Recently, three independent rating agencies downgraded the credit rating of CI Banco, 
which serves as trustee of the aforementioned trust. The ratings were modified as 
follows: 
 

 Fitch Ratings: from “A” to “B” 
 S&P Global Ratings: from “mxA” to “mxCCC+” 
 HR Ratings: from “HR A+” to “HR C-” 

 
In light of the above, CFECapital is implementing the measures established in the CFE 
FIBRA E Trust Agreement to safeguard the interests of the holders. 

 


